

REVISION FOR THE FIRST TERM – 2022

ENGLISH 10

Choose the word or phrase among A, B, C or D that best fits the blank space in the following passage

Women in Saudi Arabia began registering to vote this week for the first time in the nation's history. The late King Abdullah announced in November, 2015 that women would be allowed to run for office and vote in city elections, which (1) _____ every four years. At least 70 women intend to run for office, and more than 80 registered as campaign managers, Arab News reported last month. While the legal barrier to voting has been lifted, other Saudi laws and culture could complicate women's (2) _____ to cast their votes.

Saudi women still have to deal with limits on their freedom of movement, and since it's illegal for them to drive, many of them will have to (3) _____ male members of their family to take them to register and to vote. Male relatives who oppose female voting rights could also be a barrier. The government also requires voters to have personal ID cards, and many Saudi women do not.

To make serious progress on women's rights, Saudi authorities should stop the male guardianship system, under which caring policies and practices (4) _____ women from obtaining a passport, marrying, traveling, or accessing higher education without the approval of a male guardian. Only then will Saudi Arabia's women be able to (5) _____ to society on an equal situation with men.

- | | | | |
|------------------|---------------|--------------|---------------|
| 1. A. Take place | B. Take part | C. Take care | D. Take after |
| 2. A. work | B. careers | C. efforts | D. travels |
| 3. A. trust | B. remain | C. base on | D. rely on |
| 4. A. prevent | B. take | C. end | D. remove |
| 5. A. help | B. contribute | C. cause | D. give |

Choose the word or phrase among A, B, C or D that best fits the blank space in the following passage

THE SUFFRAGETTES

England has had a democracy for a long time. Until 1918, however, women were not allowed to vote in it. The right to vote is called 'suffrage' and the English women who fought (11) _____ and won that right were called "suffragettes".

The suffragette movement was led by Emmiline Pankhurst. In 1903, she (12) _____ an organization called the Women's Social and Political Union (WSPU). Members of the WSPU went to the Prime Minister to demand suffrage, but he told them to "be patient". The suffragettes were not satisfied. They wanted change immediately.

The fight for the vote for women became intense and sometimes violent. In 1908, two suffragettes chained themselves to the fence outside the Prime Ministers front door! They were arrested and spent weeks in jail. In 1912, hundreds of women (13) _____ the streets of London. They broke shop windows and even threw Stones at the Prime Minister's house. Thousands of suffragettes were jailed for this and similar actions over the years.

World War I (1914-1918) proved to be an important (14) _____ for the women's movement. Women contributed so much to the war effort as nurses', factory workers, and at other jobs that more people became convinced of their right to vote. Women were (15) _____ given that right in January, 1918.

- | | | | |
|----------------|------------|------------|--------------|
| 11. A. with | B. for | C. against | D. to |
| 12. A. did | B. made | C. founded | D. found |
| 13. A. took to | B. took in | C. took up | D. took over |

14. A. eventual B. even C. event D. eventually
 15. A. finally B. final C. initial D. initially

Read the passage carefully and choose the correct answer A, B, C, or D.

The issue of equality for women in British society first attracted national attention in the early 20th century, when the suffragettes won for women the right to vote. In the 1960s, feminism - the belief that women and men are equal in abilities and should have equal rights and opportunities - became the subject of **intense** debate when the women's lib movement encouraged women to reject their traditional supporting role and to demand equal status and equal rights with men in areas such as employment and pay.

Since then, the gender gap between the sexes has been reduced. The Equal Pay Act of 1970, for instance, made it illegal for women to be paid less than men for doing the same work, and in 1975 the Sex Discrimination Act aimed to prevent either sex having an unfair advantage when applying for jobs. In the same year the Equal Opportunities Commission was set up to help people claim their rights to equal treatment and to publish research and statistics to show where improvements in opportunities for women need to be made. Women now have much better employment opportunities than formerly, though they still tend to get less well-paid jobs than men, and very few are appointed to top jobs in industry.

Many people believe that there is still a long way to go before women are treated as equals in employment. In education, however, girl's and women's opportunities have improved rapidly and in public employment there are policies to increase the proportion of women employed, which is still very low at senior levels.

16. According to the passage, what happened when British women won the right to vote for the first time?

- A. The whole society change their viewpoint on the matter of feminism.
 B. The matter of equality for women attracted national attention.
 C. Men and women in British society gained equal rights and opportunities.
 D. Women and men in British society were equal in abilities.

17. The word '**intense**' in the passage is closest in meaning to ____.

- A. heated B. firm C. light D. lively

18. When was the Equal Opportunities Commission established in the UK?

- A. 1960 B. 1970 C. 1975 D. 1920

19. According to the passage, which of the following supports research for the sake of women?

- A. The Equal Pay Act B. The Equal Opportunities Commission
 C. The Sex Discrimination Act D. The Equal Rights Amendment

20. Which of the following is NOT true according to the passage?

- A. Women no longer have to play their traditional role.
 C. Women are still unable to approach top jobs in industry.
 B. Women are now paid the same as men for the same work.
 D. Women can never reach high rank in public employment.

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word or phrase that is CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined part in each of the following questions.

1. You could be disqualified from driving for up to three years if you run a red light.

- A. permitted B. prevented C. allowed D. encouraged

2. They're staging an exhibition on Van Gogh and Expressionism in the museum hall.

- A. performing B. held C. organizing D. displayed

3. It's just incredible to me that only one person was hurt in the plane crash.

- A. unbelievable B. true C. impossibly D. practically
4. The organization has grown enormously since its foundation in 1955.
A. establishment B. sponsorship C. basis D. discovery
5. George is cool as a cucumber in any difficult situation and quickly find out far-reaching solutions.
A. is so generous B. is very calm C. is too nervous D. has a sense of humor

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word or phrase that is OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined part in each of the following questions.

1. Fathers went off to factories and left the heavy lifting of child rearing to women.
A. easy work B. difficult work C. boring work D. complicated tasks
2. Humanitarian aid should be targeted at the most impoverished families who are short of money.
A. traditional B. poor C. crowded D. rich
3. He was injured in the first game and unluckily missed the final.
A. regrettably B. unhappily C. unfortunately D. fortunately
4. He took off his clothes and got into the shower.
A. put out B. put forward C. put on D. put up
5. Fur coats have gone out of date due to conservation concerns.
A. been fashionable B. been old-fashioned
C. been outdated D. been unfashionable

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

1. A. teacher B. other C. together D. term
2. A. yellow B. expensive C. French D. handbag
3. A. today B. church C. shirt D. bird
4. A. sad B. bad C. pan D. met
5. A. work B. learning C. burst D. water
6. A. men B. many C. sand D. man

I. PHẦN TRẮC NGHIỆM

1. He thought I was a famous actor and asked for my _____.
A. photographer B. photography C. paragraph D. autograph
2. Although they took little _____ in the fundraising, they helped out by teaching the children how to read and write.
A. role B. participated C. join D. part
3. I _____ TV when the telephone rang.
A. watched B. was watching C. are watching D. have watched
4. It's the first time I _____ this film.
A. have seen B. has seen C. see D. saw
5. My friend _____ me at the station if he gets the afternoon off.
A. meets B. will meet C. would have met D. would meet
6. If I _____ it, nobody would do it.
A. did B. didn't do C. do D. don't do
7. If I had time, I _____ shopping with you.
A. went B. will go C. would go D. would have gone
8. These lotus flowers seem to be floating _____ the surface of the water.
A. up B. on C. under D. in
9. We _____ Maths at this time last week.
A. were learning B. are learning C. was learning D. learnt

10. I _____ her since I _____ a student.

A. know/ am B. knew/ was C. have known/ am D. have known/ was

11. If you _____ English fluently, you will get a better job.

A. can speak B. had spoken C. speaks D. spoke